From:
To:

Goggia, Tammy
Navarre, Mike; Ahlberg. Brenda

Subject: Fwd: Congratulations! Your Request Has Been Approved

Date:

Wednesday, December 28, 2016 5:23:27 PM

Tammy Goggia, ENP, RPL
SPSCC

911 Center Manager
Cellular - (907) 252-6646

Begin forwarded message:

Resent-From: <tgoggia@kpb.us>

From: Gloria Young <mail@grantapplication.com>

Date: December 28, 2016 at 11:03:04 AM AKST

To: <tgoggia@kpb.us>

Cc: <Katherine.T.Blair@tsocorp.com>, <Jared.t.skok@tsocorp.com>
Subject: Congratulations! Your Request Has Been Approved
Reply-To: Gloria Young <gloria.c.young@tsocorp.com>

Dear Ms. Goggia:

Tesoro and the Tesoro Foundation are committed to collaborating with
our stakeholders to create cleaner, safer, well-educated communities
where we operate. We are proud to support the Kenai Peninsula Borough
and its mission to enhance the quality of life of the Kenai Peninsula
Borough citizens by serving as the communications link between the
citizen and the public safety services.

By way of this email, we are pleased to announce the Tesoro Foundation
has approved a $225,000.00 grant payable in installments of $75,000.00
over three (3) years, for the Public Safety Communications Center
Renovation. You can expect our first check in ten (10) to fourteen (14)
business days. The remaining installments will be paid in December of
2017 and 2018.

Kate Blair will be coordinating our support of the Public Safety
Communications Center Renovation. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact Kate at (907) 261-7221 or

Katherine.T.Blair@tsocorp.com.

Again, we're proud to support the Kenai Peninsula Borough. Best wishes
for a happy holiday season.

Sincerely,

Tesoro Community Affairs
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